
CIRCULAR

Classes: VII-VIII

DPSG67/CIR/0038/2023-24 Date: 21stJuly 2023

Dear Parents,

Greetings!

As we are preparing for the upcoming inter-state music Festival ‘Satyug Rising Star’, we

would like to take forward our children for the same.

Apart from a great opportunity for your ward it would also be a great confidence building

event for them.

We would like the kids to come on Saturday, 22nd July 2023 from 8:30 am to 10:00 am for

the practice. Kindly make arrangements for their pick-up and also confirm their presence

to their respective class facilitator.

Thank you

Warm Regards

Music Department


